ELECTRICAL BOARD RECOMMENDATION 20230118-12

Date: January 18, 2023
Subject: Recommendation of 2023 NEC Electrical Ordinance
Motioned By: David Deshaine Seconded By: Ben Brenneman

Recommendation

In a unanimous vote, Vice Chair Johnson, entertain a motion to the floor to approve the 2023 NEC
ordinance as presented by Commercial Electrical Supervisor of Inspections, Marty Starrett. Board
members Deshaine made a motion to approve, board member Brenneman, seconded the vote. Motion
passed 6-0

Description of Recommendation to Council

The Electrical Board recommends adopting the 2023 NEC which provides a national standard
for electrical installations for residential, commercial, and industrial buildings and structures.
The proposed ordinance establishes amendments to address local installations, and to comply

with the State Electrical law and the State’s adopted National Electrical Code.

Rationale:

The Board consists of stakeholders and business owners in the community and believes
2023 NEC continues to provide safety standards and guidelines for all electrical
installations.

Vote 6-0

For: David Johnson, Randy Pomikahl, Christian Spies, Delwin Goss, Ben Brenneman and David
Deshaine

Against:
Abstain:
Absent: Victoria Shope, Rogelio Wallace, Gabe Flores and Michael King.

Attest: David Jolpson
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